



7 Z December 2015

Mr Ged Nash T.D.

Minister for Business and Employment
Department of Jobs, Enterprise and Innovation
Kildare Street
Dublin 2

Dear Ged,

Thank you for your letter concerning the University of Limerick report, A Study on the Prevalence of Zero Hour Contracts among Irish Employers and their Impact on Employees.

As you may be aware, in the past two years the Health Service Executive (HSE) has moved, in conjunction with the relevant unions, to put in place contracts for home helps that guarantee a minimum number of hours. In light of this development, my Department wouldn't have any further points to make at this stage. However, I understand that you have also invited the HSE to engage in the consultation process who may have further comments to make on the findings in the report.

Yours sincerely

Leo Varadkar T.D.

Minister for Health

Minister Gerald Nash TD

2 9 DEC 2015

Minister for Business and Employment





Cuirfear fáilte roimh chomhfhreagras i nGaeilge

An Roinn Sláinte Teach Haicin Baile Átha Cliath D02 VW90

Department of Health Hawkins House Dublin

D02 VW90

Fón/Tel (01) 635 4148

R-phost/Email ministersoffice@health.gov.ie Suíomh Gréasáin/Web www.health.gov.ie

Páipéar Athchúrsáilte/Printed on Recycled Paper